

Dear Parent/Carer,

THORPE PARK TRIP - THURSDAY 6TH JULY

It has become a school tradition to celebrate the end of the academic year and, for some, the end of their time at North London Grammar School. This year we are proposing a trip to Thorpe Park on **Thursday 6**th **July**. We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at **8:30am prompt**. Please can all students therefore arrive at the school by **8:00am**. It is anticipated that we will arrive back at school no later **than 6:00pm**.

To secure a place on this trip please pay the full amount of £30.00 by Friday 23rd June which will cover transport, entry fees and insurance. Payment can be made by cash or cheque to Mr. Kilic. Places are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis; No payments will be accepted after Friday 23rd June. The school reserves the right to refuse to accept payment or subsequently withdraw this offer where there is reason to suggest that a student's participation may prejudice the safety or good conduct of the trip.

Students should wear appropriate clothing, **uniform does not need to be worn.**

Should the school cancel the trip for any reason, a full refund will be made; all monies are non-refundable if you cancel the place. If your son or daughter would like to participate please complete and return the slip below, which must be handed in at the time of payment. We hope that the majority of the students will choose to participate in this trip and join with Tutors and fellow students in having a great time.

For further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact me by email on ekilic@northlondongrammar.com.

Yours sincerely,

NLondonGrammar

Mr E Kilic

Permission slip to Thorpe Park, 6th July 2017
I give permission for my child:
To attend the trip to Thorpe Park. I have enclosed the full payment of £30.
Any medical conditions to declare:
Signed: Name of parent/carer
Deadline 23rd June 2017. Please return this permission slip to Mr E Kilic. Thank you
North London Grammar School, Colindeep Lane, London, NW9 6HE, United Kingdom Tel: +44 (0)20 8205 0052 Fax: +44 (0)20 7183 5859 Email: info@northlondongrammar.com Web: www.northlondongrammar.com

Registered as a Charity Number 1142914

northlondongrammarschool